
From:Joanne Akerman
Sent:7 Jul 2021 13:12:13 +0100
To:PlanningAndGrowth Email
Subject:Standing Advice

Dear Sirs,

21/01864/FUL - Farm End House Barnstone Lane Granby Nottinghamshire NG13

9PP

The above application is standing advice, for highway comments please refer to our standing advice
document dated 1st January 2017.

Should you require a copy of the above document please e-mail the undersigned.

Kind regards

Highways Development Control (South)

Nottinghamshire County County

County Hall

West Bridford

Nottingham

NG2 7QP



hdc.south@nottscc.gov.ukDear Sirs,

XXXXXXXXXXXX

The above application is standing advice, for highway comments please refer to our standing advice
document dated 1st January 2017.

Should you require a copy of the above document please e-mail the undersigned.

Kind regards

Highways Development Control (South)

Nottinghamshire County County

County Hall

West Bridford

Nottingham

NG2 7QP

hdc.south@nottscc.gov.uk

The following message has been applied automatically, to promote news and information from
Nottinghamshire County Council about events and services:



Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all
personal information is kept confidential and safe for more details see
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy

Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and
then delete it without making copies or using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email
should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Freedom of Information Act
2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before
transmission, you are urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since
the County Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.
You can view our privacy notice at: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy

Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Disclaimer.


